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NOV 2 2 2018 

Dear Mayors and Wardens: 

Re: Call for Applications - investing in Canada lnfr13strygture Program (ICIP} 

The Department of Municipal Affairs, on behalf of the Province of Nova Scotia, Is 
administering the Investing In Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP). 

I am pleased to announce that the Department of Municipal Affairs will soon be 
accepting applications under the Green - Environmental Quality Stream of the ICIP. 

All projects submitted under the Green - Environmental Quality Stream must meet the 
relevant requirements below: 

.. Wastewater Projects must result In wastewater effluent that meets the Wastewater
Systems Effluent Regulations. 

- Drinking water quality following completion of a drinking water Project must meet or
exceed provincial standards.

- Solid waste diversion Projects must result In a measurable increase In the quantity of
material diverted from disposal as measured against a baseline using the Generally
Accepted Principles for Calculating Municipal Solid Waste System Flow.

Applications will be accepted between December 3 and January 18, 2019. I would 
encourage you and your councils to consider potential projects for submission. 

Further details regarding the application process will be sent to your CAO/Clerk in the 
near future. 

Sincerely,� 

g_Gt= 
Chuck Porter 
Minister of Municipal Affairs 

c CAOs, Clerk/Treasurers 


